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Nancy March, Chair of the Governance Committee, is taking a (hopefully) short leave-of-absence from chairing the committee due to health issues.  In the meantime, Clyde Kunz, Chair of the Board, Andy Watson, immediate Past Chair, and Eric Holtan will continue as members of the Governance Committee.  Additional members who might have an interest are welcome!

[bookmark: _GoBack]In the meantime, one new prospective board member is under consideration, and will be attending our Northern Lights concert as a guest of True Concord.  This individual has a great deal of arts management experience, is widely known in arts circles throughout the state of Arizona, and also has connections to national arts funding organizations, especially the National Endowment for the Arts.
